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DEVELOPMENTS IN VASTNED'S PORTFOLIO  
 

 

Ghent - Veldstraat 

 

Vastned is currently renovating the shop in the Veldstraat 81. The differences in height of the 

ground floor will be eliminated, the window-panes will be replaced and the roof will be renewed. 

 

The renovation of the shop will be completed and the shop will be available for letting in the next 

coming weeks. 

 

Please contact Ms. Michèle Braeckman for further information: + 32 3 361 05 95 

or  michèle.braeckman@vastned.be.  
 

 

Mechelen - Borzestraat 

 

The Borzestraat is the connection between the two main shoppingsstreets of Mechelen: Bruul and 

IJzerenleen. Vastned is currently refurbishing a complete new shop. The shop will be delivered 

and ready for letting as of March 2018. 

 

 

 
 

Please contact Ms. Michèle Braeckman for further information: + 32 3 361 05 95 

or  michèle.braeckman@vastned.be.  

   
 

 

 

TO LET 

LIEGE - RUE PONT D'ILE  
 

 

We have currently a shop available in the historic inner center of Liège, Rue Pont d’Ile 35. 

 



 

 
 

Please contact Ms. Michèle Braeckman for further information: + 32 3 361 05 95 

or  michèle.braeckman@vastned.be.   
 

 

 

Our next issue is scheduled for April/May. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please visit our website www.vastned.be 

or contact our Chief Executive Officer, Rudi Taelemans by phone + 32 3 361 05 90 or mail 

rudi.taelemans@vastned.be  

 

Our mailing address is: 

VASTNED RETAIL BELGIUM 

GENERAAL LEMANSTRAAT 74 

2600 ANTWERP 
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